
 

A new play space for our Pre-School! 

Woodland Grange Pre-school are delighted with the new play space that has been 

created for them over the last few weeks. It has under gone a huge make-over since 

being built over 10 years ago, and has been organised into clear zones for the children 

to play and explore! The road track for bikes and scooters is particularly popular! 


